

EAST AFR. PROT.
23523

C O
23523
Pr
30 JUL 10

Jobalend Development Scheme.

Report that for reasons stated he has been unable to obtain the necessary capital required for scheme. We are hoping to form a syndicate with 2 years ago but fears that this too may be unsuccessful owing opposition of our Belgian-Indian agent. What has been

July
previous Page.
29
21599

Wt. Land Ak.

cont. going the land to work
Cp. in conclusion, if we can
7500
I intend it.

For the rest, we might ask
be glad for a reply to our letter of the
11th July on 1/11 in reply to
hear of the result about the Anglo-Indian
settlement. I fear there is nothing more
we can do.

2/13. 1/2 E
Aug. 1. 2/11
So proceed. 9.

TELEGRAMS
SENT BY
TELEPHONE
IN 2000 WORDS PER HOUR

12, GREAT ST. HELENS,
LONDON, E.C.

30th July 1900



C O
23523
REC'D
30 JUL 10

Sir

I regret to have to inform you that owing to the uncertainty of obtaining the 14,000 acres of land selected by my letter of the 22 April also the unfortunate effect of the telegram of W. S. the Governor advising that the question of Mr. Luff's proposals for concessions would require further investigation. I have not succeeded in getting endorsement or subscription the Capital necessary for bringing out the Company with £200,000 Capital which I had in view and for which I had succeeded in securing a high class Board of Directors including Mr. Hutton, Chairman of the British Cotton Growing Association Secretary of State for the Colonies.

5205-20

18/21322

TELEGRAM
MOUNT ST. HELENS
LONDON
N. 2000 - 2001 HALL

12, GREAT ST. HELENS,
LONDON, E.C.

111

30th July 1900



C/O
23523
REC'D
30 JUL 10

Dear Sir,
I regret to have to inform you that owing to the uncertainty of obtaining the 14,000 acres of land selected by my letter of the 22nd April also the unfortunate effect of the telegram of H. S. the Governor advising that the question of Mr. Boppo's concerns would require further investigation, I have not succeeded in getting underwritten or subscribed the Capital necessary for bringing out the Company with £250,000 Capital which I had in view and for which I had succeeded in securing a high class Board of Directors including Mr. Hutton, Chairman of the British Cotton Growing Association Secretary of State for the Colonies.

Yours faithfully,
J. H. B. [Signature]

5205-20
N^o 23523

RECEIVED
JUL 10

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
BUREAU OF MARITIME SERVICE

I am now endeavoring to form a syndicate with the British Capital, but the British Government of the steamer in the Juba have has practically withdrawn the option he gave me and I face the possibility of his backing to sell his fleet and the new steamer "Belgium" and in addition to the new Belgium Steamer Co. just formed and of which I enclose a notice for your guidance.

If this takes place any development on the English side of the Juba will be delayed for at least 12 months and many the difficulties and delays of all sorts encountered through being obliged to negotiate with authorities in Spain. I don't say much whether anyone here will care to take up the business again, especially in view of the opposition of the Belgian Government which having the full support of the Italian Government will doubt

TELEGRAMS
"BRITISH PRESS"
TELEPHONE
11 2000 LONDON WALL.

19, GREAT ST. HELENS,
LONDON, E.C.

[Handwritten signature]

in its power to monopolize the
trade on the Yukon to the detriment
of British interests.

It may not yet be too late
to repair the tort ground and rescue
Mr. Kerbit's chances if we can promptly
get some satisfactory support from
His Majesty's Government.

[Handwritten signature]
Yours faithfully
J. O. Halliday

TELEGRAPH
 OFFICE
 10, GREAT ST. MILENS,
 LONDON, E.C.

10, GREAT ST. MILENS,
 LONDON, E.C.

in the power to annul the
 back on the paper to the detriment
 of British interests.

It may not yet be too late
 to regain the lost ground and secure
 Mr. Herbert's chances if we can promptly
 get some satisfactory support from
 his Majesty's Government.

I am, Sir,

Yours faithfully
 J. O. Wallcut
 & Co.